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Can you believe we are nearly half way through the term already?  

I would like to welcome new School Support Officers (SSOs), Kirsty, Rachel and 

Shanae to our team. They will be supporting our students with their learning.  
 

We have really enjoyed seeing our students back actively playing sport and our 

year 6/7 students being able to play in SAPSASA carnivals. Results are included 

inside the newsletter. I would like to thank all of our families who are following the 

strict COVID 19 guidelines, watching from the sidelines with limited spectators and 

socially distancing as this allows these sporting opportunities to continue.  
 

Google Classrooms ñ our year 7 students and staff are currently involved in a 

Department for Education Pilot program implementing Google classrooms in their 

classes. Students and teachers have been actively engaged and we look 

forward to sharing further information and outcomes.  
 

Nature Play ñ our next phase in the redevelopment by the Nature Play will begin 

during the October school holidays. We look forward to having more seating and 

shelter where the long grasses between the sandpit and Nature play space is. I 

have included a small sketch below and will place a larger version for all to see 

on the doors of Mulberry Hall.  
 

Year 7 High school Placements ñ Our year 7 students will be notified by letter 

today which high school they have been accepted into. If you have any 

questions or concerns please donõt hesitate to contact us.  
 

Over the next couple of weeks Tracey will be on leave however we will continue 

to be taking any payments of fees through the Front Office.  
 

Just a reminder that the yard is unsupervised until 8.30am and students should not 

be in the yard until this time. If they do arrive at school early they are required to 

either be enrolled at NOSHC or sit under the verandah. Students who have before 

school sports training need to be supervised by their nominated adult.  
 

Our year 5 students have really enjoyed participating in the Way to Go Bike 

Education Program over the last couple of weeks.  
 

Warm regards, 

Melissa 
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DƻǾŜǊƴƛƴƎ /ƻǳƴŎƛƭ wŜǇƻǊǘτaƻƴŘŀȅ млǘƘ !ǳƎǳǎǘ 
The Governing Council reviewed the finance situation of the school for the May -June 

period.  The school is in a strong financial position and  leadership will prepare a ôSchedule of 

Worksõ to continue to maintain and develop the school environment. Improving  the nature play 

area,  sandpit area, play equipment around the gym area and  building  painting  maintenance 

are some of the current plans.  
 

After the revision of the  Behaviour  Management Policy and Bullying Prevention Policy by the 

Education subcommittee of the Governing Council,  the staff is now giving feedback after 

which it will be  adopted by the school.  Next, the committee will look at the  Attendance Policy 

and Attendance Improvement Policy  from the  Department for Education.  

The school is currently  reporting  approximately  95% attendance, even higher than last year, 

which is welcome news.   
 

Events such as the Quiz Night, Art Show and other activities were discussed and the school 

leadership is continuing to work with staff and the school community to facilitate as many 

events as possible while keeping in mind the  relevant COVID -19 restrictions.  
 

The Governing Council was presented with the  well -being and resilience framework for children 

at Norwood Primary School. The framework focuses on the sense of belonging and positive 

learning for the students and encouraging the staff to promote positive classroom culture, get 

to know their students and engage with families and school community to use positive well -

being strategies. The Governing Council recognised the use of the GREAT DREAM framework 

and newsletter articles as part of the well -being framework.   
 

The Governing Council discussed school to home communication and welcomes any 

feedback from parents regarding the  move from  Flexibuzz to  Flexischools for school 

communications.    
 

Last but not least, the Governing Council welcomed recent  news in the Advertiser 

about  Norwood Primary School being a  school with a strong rise in the NAPLAN scores and 

students meeting the Standard of Educational Achievement in reading and numeracy  as well 

as student well -being.  
Mona Jamshaid (Parent Representative)  On behalf of Governing Council     

PUPIL FREE & SCHOOL CLOSURE DAYS 
 

Term 3 
Thursday 3rd September, Week 7  

Friday 4th September, Week 7 (School Closure)  
 

Term 4 
Monday 26th October, Week 3  



 

 



 

 



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

M!IM!M! )~·«ô ?j®e]zz Oj]{  
Back Row L -R:  Leuca B, Matthew E, Aadesh G, Rajvir S (Coach ñBig Joe)  

Front Row L-R:  Sahan R, Tymek J, Jed N, Max A  

 

Boys SAPSASA NetballñTuesday 4th August at St Ignatius against Ardtornish, Magill and St Ignatius.  

NPS won one match against St Ignatius and lost to Magill and Ardtornish.  

 

Thanks to the parents who helped with transport and support!  

 


